Dear Mr Tulloch,

Recently enjoying the services of the pub I noticed the application signs outside of the establishment. I fully

support the Sir Richard Steeles pubs application as a means to safeguard the pub for the good of the local
community.

Kind Regards
Linda Nancarrow
78A Haverstock Hill



Dear Tulloch

As alocal resident in enjoy going to the Sir Richard Steele pub. I fully support the application to build flats
and the other changes to the existing pub as a means to safeguard the pub for the local community and also
generations to come.

Thanks

Regards

Patricia Kastelyn

Flat 5, 78 Haverstock Hill.

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




Dear Mr Tulloch

After visiting the Sir Richard Steele a few times over the past couple of weeks, [ fully support the planning
application to incorporate a larger kitchen and accommodation facilities. I believe it will be of benefit to the
community for years to come.

Kind Regards
Willem Kastelyn
78 A Haverstock Hill



